

Minutes of Sept. 17, 1986.

Present: Director's Humenick, Krugger, Spangler

Absent: Director; s Silva, Yonker

The meeting was called to order by President Humenick at 7:30 PM.

Paul Geldemecher presented details on his proposed Boy Scout project to repair some of the District roads. Work planned for Sunday Sept. 21. Paul will work with Al Bernise to firm up arrangements.

Minutes of Aug. 20 meeting were read and approved.

Discussion on vehicles that continue to be parked on shoulders of roadways in violation of encroachment ordinance. Bill Humenick has talked with the District Attorney's office, Sheriff, and CHP. All decline to respond. Bill will continue discussions with D.A.'s office.

Payables totaling \$2,651.61 were presented and approved for payment by a vote of 3-0.

Treasurer's Report by Director Spangler showed cash on hand of \$11,034.60 Approved ad read.

Carl Hagan, Chairman of the Road Committee reported that three meetings had been held so far. To date the committee has done physical inspections of the road ways. They are now working on short range and long range repair plans.

Humenick reported that pot hole repairs of volunters are continuing.

Motion by Humenick to pay \$7 each to Charlie Schultz and Bob Yonker for truck use during road repairs. Motion approved 3-0.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:35.

Richard Spangler